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See below for the August 2024  Opening Letter from Dr. Norris

Principal, Dr. Claire Norris

Register now for the 2024-2025 school
year. Students must be registered by June
28, 2024 to guarantee a bus seat on the

first day of school.

Welcome to the 2024-2025 School YearWelcome to the 2024-2025 School YearWelcome to the 2024-2025 School Year
Meet the Admin TeamMeet the Admin Team

#StrongerTogether#StrongerTogether

On Monday, August 12, 2024, Forest Glen Middle School will welcome
both new and returning Wildcats. We couldn't be more thrilled!

Classes begin at 9:20 am and end at 3:50 pm.

The staff at FGMS is committed to creating a welcoming classroom
setting, tailoring each student's education to their unique needs, and

fostering meaningful relationships among students.

We are excited for the next school year as a team! 

WE ARE
UNIQUE

WE ARE
WILDCATS

WE ARE
LEARNERS

8th Grade Assistant Principal
Dave Segarra

Forest Glen Middle School
6501 Turtle Run Boulevard
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Register 2 Ride

August Dates to Remember

12- 1st Day of School
16- KONA Ice (All Lunches)
21- Parent University 
(High School Credit Courses & GEARS 2)
23- PAWS at the Glen (in person or online)
30- College Colors Day

Submit a tip easily via the anonymous
Fortify FL app. Provide as much detail
as you can, including names of people
involved, physical descriptions, school

name, social media handles, etc.
Download the app or visit

https://www.getfortifyfl.com/ for more
information



My name is Dr. Norris, and I am the very proud principal of FGMS. I hope you had an awesome
summer and spent lots of time having fun and enjoying your families.

The theme for the 24-25 school year is Team FGMS: Stronger Together because we know that with
collaboration and teamwork we can do more, be more, and achieve more. We register families, not
students, at Forest Glen, and we are excited to work with you for a successful year.

During the year there are many opportunities for collaboration:

Paws at the Glen, FGMS Parent University, Family Nights on and off campus – because it takes a
village to raise a child and we love the Coral Springs community, SAC and SAF meetings, PTO
meetings, and I Zone events with our Super Springs Schools (we work together as a community of
schools).

We Celebrate Mondays with school spirit and Feel-Good Fridays – with different activities and spirit
events, and we encourage all Wildcats to participate (incentive tickets and goodies will be
distributed).

The safety and well-being of our students remains our top priority. We continue to adhere to all
safety protocols, and we encourage everyone to remain vigilant and cooperative in our efforts to
maintain a safe and healthy learning environment. Remember – if you See Something, Say
Something.

Students are reminded to follow the Glen House rules daily: Be Respectful,  Be Responsible, Be
Safe, and to always Be Kind.

I am looking forward to another amazing year here at the Glen, and I hope to see you soon on the
carline or at the next family and community collaboration event.

Make good choices.

Take care and stay safe,

Dr. Norris
Team FGMS: Stronger Together
We are unique, we are learners, we are Wildcats!
#This Is Us #Hear us roar
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